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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
PRUP168-AAMC Term EHP (06/2021) June 2021 

 

AAMC Employees No Longer Enrolled 
In Johns Hopkins EHP Effective July 1 

  

Effective Date: July 1, 2021 
 
Impacted Plan: Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs (EHP) 
 
Type of Change: Plan Coverage Termination 
 
Explanation of Change:  
As of July 1, 2021, Anne Arundel Medical Center (AAMC) will terminate its contract for employee healthcare benefits 
with EHP. As a result, AAMC employees will no longer have coverage with EHP. AAMC as a facility and its providers 
will remain part of JHHC participating provider network. 

 

For questions about benefits and eligibility for AAMC employees after July 1, 2021, please contact the Luminis Health 
Benefit Service Center at 855-984-5404. 
 

EHP will continue to process claims and answer customer service questions until December 27, 2021, for healthcare 
services provided on dates of service prior to July 1, 2021. 

 


